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April 8, 2012 

 

The Honorable Bill Rosendahl 

Office of the 11th City Council District 

City Hall 

200 N Spring Street, #415 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

councilman.rosendahl@lacity.org 

 

De La Vega, General Manager  

City of Los Angeles 

Department of Transportation 

100 S. Main St., 10th Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Jaime.Delavega@lacity.org  

 

City of Los Angeles 

Department of Transportation, Western District 

1828 Sawtelle Blvd., Room 108 Los Angeles, CA 90025  

ladot@lacity.org.  

 

RE:   Request for Traffic and Speed Data 

 

At its regular meeting on march 20, 2012, The Venice Neighborhood Council passed the following motion requesting traffic 

and speed data:   

 

MOTION: Whereas, the Venice Neighborhood Council is concerned about reports of  

accidents and near accidents between motorists, bicycles and pedestrians on Pacific  

Ave, north of Washington to the Santa Monica border; and on Washington Blvd.  

between Pacific Ave. and Ocean Ave., and 

Whereas, many of these incidents appear to involve excessive vehicle speed; 

Whereas, the Venice Neighborhood Council needs better data to fulfill its advisory role in  

making recommendations concerning traffic and traffic safety; 

Therefore, be it resolved, the Venice Neighborhood Council requests the Los Angeles  

Department of Transportation to provide accident and traffic speed data for Pacific Ave,  

north of Washington Blvd. to the Santa Monica border and on Washington Blvd. between  

Pacific Ave. and Ocean Ave. and, 

The Venice Neighborhood Council asks the Los Angeles Department of Transportation  

and LA City Council District 11 to partner with it to study and develop possible solutions  

to the traffic safety hazards along Pacific Ave. between Washington Blvd and the Santa  

Monica border 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Linda Lucks 

President 
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